Florida School Boards Association Andrea Messina, Chief Executive Officer

THE VOICE OF EDUCATION IN FLORIDA Tallahassee, FL
Tim Bryant, President
Crestview, FL
MEMORANDUM March 28, 2025
TO: School Board Chairs
FROM: Tim Bryant, Okaloosa, FSBA President

Terry Castillo, Osceola, FSBA Treasurer
Andrea Messina, FSBA Chief Executive Officer

SUBJECT: Annual FSBA Dues Renewal
Dear School Board Chairs,

You are a valued member of the Florida School Boards Association (FSBA). Your continued leadership and commitment
to your students and community are deeply appreciated. Our members tell us that one of the greatest values we provide
is the intellectual and physical space for ongoing dialogue and networking with peers across the state. You and your
district are an integral part of that network.

Your FSBA staff proudly serves you every day. We are dedicated to increasing student achievement through advocacy
and leadership in public education. As the largest professional association for Florida School Board members, FSBA
represents your views before the State Board of Education, the Department of Education, the Florida Legislature,
Congress, and others. We pride ourselves on growing and adapting to best serve our members, and in turn, the students
of Florida.

Your district dues help ensure that FSBA can maintain the benefits members have come to expect, which include, but are
not limited to:
¢ On-call consultation services, our most valued benefit
Regular publications, updates, and analyses :
Newsfeed and legislative tracking and summaries
$100,000 accidental death insurance policy
Exclusive access to national membership associations and training
Discounts on valued products and services

Your dues also allow the association to continue improving and expanding the services, training, and resources our
members request. Visit the FSBA website to see the full accomplishments from last year's Annual Report.

FSBA bylaws require General Membership to approve dues rates at the Annual Joint Conference meeting. On December
5, 2024, the General Membership unanimously approved the dues schedule with a 2% increase for the 2025-26 year.

We welcome your ongoing suggestions for the Association’s improvement at any time. We sincerely appreciate your
sustained membership and look forward to continuing to serve you through your voice—our voice—the voice of public
education in Florida.

Sincerely,

Andrea Messina, Chief Executive Officer
Tim Bryant, President

Enclosure

Cc: Superintendents, School Board Support Staff
TB/TC/ADM/JS
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PURCHASE ORDER NO.

ITEVI DESCRIPTION PRICE

2025-26 Annual FSBA Dues (7/1/2025 - 6/30/2026) Should an individual board member 23,765.00
wish to invoke 617.221 (2) F.S., please adjust invoice accordingly.

For your convenience FSBA now accepts payment via ACH
Account Name: Florida School Boards Association

Bank Name: Servis First Bank

Account Number: 5001388627

Routing number: 062006505
Remittance: steffens@fsba.org TOTAL AMOUNT DUE $23,765.00




